Webb, Randy

Subject: FW: Pipe Logistics-Sanitary Sewer Contractor
== Randy Webb | Senior Procurement Agent — Team A
( DeKalb County Government | Purchasing & Contracting Department

1300 Commerce Drive, 2" Floor | Decatur, GA | 30030
Office: 404-371-2019
rwebb@dekalbcountyga.gov | www.dekalbcountyga.gov

DeKalb County

Productivity, Accountability, Customer Service, Teamwork

From: Trinidad, Julio <jtrinidad@dekalbcountyga.gov>

Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 11:09 AM

To: Wells, Reginald D. <rdwells@dekalbcountyga.gov>; Smith, Charles N. <cnsmithl@dekalbcountyga.gov>; Webb,
Randy <rwebb@dekalbcountyga.gov>; Eastall, Darren <DSEAST@dekalbcountyga.gov>; Welch, Matthew C.
<macwelch@dekalbcountyga.gov>; Priest-Goodsett, Noah W. <nwgoodsett@dekalbcountyga.gov>; Aigner, Nicole
<nwaigner@dekalbcountyga.gov>

Subject: RE: Pipe Logistics-Sanitary Sewer Contractor

Randy and Charles,

DWM has decided to go with the following option regarding the issue at hand:

Decision: DWM could give pipe Logistics a 30 days notice that their contract is terminated.

Production gap left by Pipe Logistics:

DWM has reached out to the other two contractors(multiple awardees contract), and they are willing to put forth 1-2
crews to cover the gap(Pipe Logistics only has one crew). Other contractors have requested DWM puts in writing that

they will have plenty of work and a budget to keep current and new crews working through the end of the contract(this
is the second year contract renewal with option to renew for a third time).

Budget: P&C has advised funds can be reallocated to the other contractors in a form of a “change order” so they could
have plenty of budget to keep going. DWM is requesting from P&C in writing reallocation of funds it is possible, so there
are not misunderstandings at the time the “budget reshuffle” happens.

Point Repair compensation to DWM: Based on this contract, P&C suggested Pipe Logistics reimburses DWM for the cost
of having to remove equipment out of our sanitary sewer system. This includes the latest equipment we removed just
last week.

For this, P&C should must angage Law when and if necessary.

Thank you All.

Please let me know if anything is needed from DWM to get this moving.

Julio



